GAROFALO SARACENO
CONTRACTORS, LLC
38 STACK ST
MIDDLETOWN, CT 06457

August 19, 2009

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN:

RE: Prindle Hill Construction
554 Carriage Drive

Orange, CT 06477

Reference Letter

We have been asked by Prindle Hill Construction to prepare a reference letter on their behalf,
My company has purchased two pre-fabricated steel buildings from Prindle Hill for two different
projects. The first building was for the Middletown Recycling Center in Middletown,
Connecticut and the second was for an addition to the Cromwell High School in Cromwell,
Connecticut.

These two projects required the need for information on a constant basis. Qur dealings with
them to date have been more than satisfactory. They have provided the required information in a
timely and professional manner. It is our hope that they will continue to provide the best price
for pre-fabricated steel buildings for use in future projects. We look forward to working with
them again in the future.

If you wish to discuss our experiences with Prindle Hill Construction in greater detail, please feel
free to contact me at (860).343-0523.

Garafalo Saraceno Contractors, LLC




